
New Delhi, the znd April, 2014 

Dear Mrs. Sonowal, 

Reference your letter No. F.9-26/2009-U3A (Vot5) dated 13 March, 2014 
regarding evaluation of Kalinga Institute of Industrial Technology, Bhubaneswar. I have 
checked the record available with me- the evaluation was as follows:-
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Hence it. was recommended to upgrade the Institute from Category B to A. 

I have been authorized by members of the Task Force to write the letter. 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely 
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